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Memorandum of Response 

 

To:   Travis Butchello  

Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office 

 

From:  Cameron McNamee, Director of Policy and Communications 

State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy 

 

Date:  August 29, 2017 

 

Re:  CSI Review – Pharmacy Technicians (OAC 4729:3-1-01, 4729:3-2-01 to 

4729:3-2-05, 4729:3-3-01 to 4729:3-3-05, 4729:3-4-01, 4729:3-5-01, and 

4729-4-01 through 4729-4-04) 

 

Thank you for your review of the Pharmacy Technicians rule package received on August 

29, 2017.   

Based on your recommendation, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy will continue in its 

rule filing process with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 
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